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By e-mail to: john.mackie@eastdunbarton.gov.uk Ref: TF/D10

12 June 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   EAST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL,  INTRODUCTION OF TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT
AND PARKING RESTRICTIONS IN LENZIE

Thank you for your letter and attachments of 17 May and the opportunity to comment on the
proposals  for  traffic  management  and parking restrictions  in  the area of  Lenzie  around the
railway station.

We welcome your proposals and consider that when they are in force they will help to improve
the area, make it pleasanter for residents and people who walk and cycle and reduce pollution.

We do hope, though, that you will introduce further measures to encourage people to cycle to
the station, such as good quality cycle lanes and covered cycle parking at the station

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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